

Denton C.P. School

Weekly Newsletter

<u>www.denton.e-sussex.sch.uk</u> <u>contactus@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk</u>





Better Never Stops

17th March 2017

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to the end of another week, for which we have been blessed with some delightful spring weather amidst the fog.

Dates for next week:

Wednesday 22nd March – Healthy Eating Workshop (9.00-10.00am, see below for more details); Year 6 visit to St. Leonard's Church (1.30-2.15pm) Thursday 23rd March – Lobster Class Assembly (9.10am) Friday 24th March – Red Nose Day (wear something red!)

Please contact the School Office should you require any further information.

Healthy Eating Workshop

You are all invited to a Healthy Eating Workshop on Wednesday 22nd March between 9.00-10.00am. Everyone that attends will receive a free filled lunch box! You will also be entered into a prize draw and four lucky winners will each receive a £20 Sainsbury's gift voucher! There will also be a bounty of useful information about all things healthy. Please let the School Office know if you are able to attend.

School Dinners

School dinners cost £2.10 each day. Please remember to put all dinner money in a named purse/wallet before it goes into the class dinner money boxes. It is vital that school dinners are paid for either on the day or beforehand as we are unable to provide lunches to those that have not paid.

Red Nose Day

Next Friday 24th March is of course Red Nose Day. All the children (and parents!) are very welcome to dress in red and bring in £1 which we will send on to the charity. If you are yet to get your red nose, delay no further!

I hope you all enjoy a fantastic weekend.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher